

March 24, 1976

Mrs. L. Winslow-Spragge 2 Parkside Place, Montreal, Quebec

Dear Mrs. Winslow-Spragge:

I am enclosing a copy of the Bulletin of the History of McGill Project which has recently been distributed throughout the University and to the members of the James McGill Society. This Society was established in September 1975 to nurture interest in the history of the University and we have had an excellent response from graduates as well as staff. The next meeting will be held at Macdonald College on May 4th at 8:00 p.m. and there will be two papers presented:

Howard Steppler on 'The Early Years of the Faculty of Agriculture'

and

Wayne Hall on 'Education through the Macdonald Years'

I think the Society and the Bulletin are likely to appeal to you not only because of the work you have done, but also for the continued interest you have shown in the history of the University.

If you would like further information please contact me at 392-5459.

Yours sincerely,

Susan Newton

(Administrative Secretary)

Rusan Newton

sn Enclosure

[evel. McColling, No. 1] extracted